
NYS Cancels the January 2021 Regents 
 
Yesterday, November 5, 2020 NYS announced that the January 2021 Regents Exams are 
cancelled. This action does not have a wide scale or large impact on our high school students. 
Parents of students, and students  impacted by this decision will hear directly from their school 
counselor explaining how this action affects their specific situation. Please click on the link if you 
wish to read the ​NYS Cancellation of January 2021 Regents memo​. 

https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1B7tGv1yM5sh1Q7WuaOhyHV0Py3OFSF3tE6Rt1TeIoVY/edit

